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Short Description  

Agenda Item  Notes  
Updates Recent school visits included focus group discussions with students, 

teachers, and school leaders on DCG. Feedback will guide the 
Background Paper and brief (BGP) for the redevelopment of DCG. The 
BGP is set for presentation to the board for Senior Cycle in November. 

Feedback from school visits Insights focused on the broader context of DCG, teaching, learning and 
assessment in DCG, and implementation issues for a redeveloped DCG 
subject specification. 

Further development of the 
Rationale and Aims  
 

Members revisited their work regarding the rationale for the subject. 
They considered the following question:  
What should the Rationale emphasise regarding the identity of Design 
and Communication Graphics? 
 

Exploring Continuity and 
Progression 
 

Members began their discussions on continuity and progression for 
students in DCG. 

Knowledge, skills, values and 
dispositions  
 

Members began to consider the knowledge, skills, values and 
dispositions students should develop through their study of DCG.  They 
considered the following question: 
What does a well- educated Design and Communication Graphics 
student look like for the 21st Century?” 
 

Next steps and next meeting The chair reflected on the work done and thanked the members for 
their attendance and contributions.   
 
 
Next Meeting: 26 November 2024 


